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Invitation to Robotics Bootcamp for Your Child  
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming 

educational opportunity that we believe will greatly benefit your child's development and spark 

their interest in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM). 

Robotic Bootcamp Details: 

- Date and Time: Sunday, October 1, 2023, 11:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

- Location: The Apple International Community School, Al Karama, Dubai 

Organized by Unique World Robotics: 

This Robotics Bootcamp is organized in collaboration with Unique World Robotics, a renowned 

name in STEM education. The bootcamp offers a unique and hands-on experience for children, 

providing them with an introduction to various exciting facets, including: 

- Lego Building: Your child will have the opportunity to unleash their creativity and problem-

solving skills through engaging Lego building activities. 

- Coding: They will be introduced to the fascinating world of coding, where they can learn the 

basics and explore the power of programming. 

- Robotics: Your child will get the chance to work with robotics kits, allowing them to build and 

program their robots. 

- Quarky: Quarky is an interactive learning platform that engages students in STEM subjects in a 

fun and educational way. 

- Competitions: Students will have the chance to participate in competitions like the FIRST Lego 

League, fostering teamwork and innovation. 

 

Benefits for Your Child: 

- Exposure to cutting-edge technology. 

- Enhanced problem-solving and teamwork skills. 

- Exploration of potential career paths in STEM fields. 

- Fun and interactive learning experience. 

 

We believe that this Robotics Bootcamp will not only provide valuable educational experiences 

but also be an enjoyable and enriching opportunity for your child. 

 

Registration Details: 

To register your child for this event, please REGISTRATION FORM . Space is limited, so we 

encourage you to secure a spot as soon as possible. 

https://forms.gle/LnipxYis5cN4N6Fy6


 
 

 

 

Safety Measures: 

The safety and well-being of your child is our top priorities. We have implemented all necessary 

safety measures to ensure a secure learning environment during the bootcamp. 

 

Contact Information: 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact us at 

+971-526826684. 

 

We encourage you to take advantage of this exciting opportunity to inspire your child's curiosity 

in STEM subjects and nurture their passion for learning. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in providing the best educational experiences for your 

child. 

 

Warm regards, 

APPLE INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY SCHOOL 


